
 

 

 

 
 

ATTORNEY GENERAL’S LONDON PANELS OF CIVIL COUNSEL 
COMPETITION 2025 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Information and Networking event 

 102 Petty France, Monday 3 February, 5pm to 6.30pm  
 

The Government Legal Department (GLD) will be holding an event for those who are interested in 
applying to the Attorney General’s London A, B and C Panels of Civil Counsel. The competition will 
open on Monday 27 January and will close at noon on Wednesday 5 March.   
 
The Law Officers maintain three London Panels of Junior Counsel (A, B and C) to undertake civil 
work for all government departments. For further information see GOV.UK.  
 
The aim of this event is to encourage those who are eligible to apply to do so and to go through the 
application process. We will be joined by several speakers, including a Law Officer, a current Panel 
member, who will speak about their own experience of panel work, and senior government lawyers 
from GLD and HMRC who will talk about the value of panel counsel work and the opportunities 
available.  
 
There will be an opportunity to network, ask questions and discuss panel opportunities with our 
instructing lawyers.  
 
To reserve a place, please email PanelCounsel@governmentlegal.gov.uk by Friday 31 January 
2025.  

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/attorney-generals-panel-counsel-appointments-membership-lists-and-off-panel-counsel
mailto:PanelCounsel@governmentlegal.gov.uk

